
Update on Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

As a school we always take the safety and welfare of our children extremely seriously. We have 

and will continue to comply with all Department for Education (DFE) and Public Health England 

(PHE) advice regarding Coronavirus which can be found here. As you will recognise this is an 

evolving situation and we as a school receive updated guidance on a daily basis. At the present 

time we have reminded all children about the need to wash hands using hot soapy water on a 

regular basis. 

As a school we continue to operate normally but are ready to react to any change in advice over 

the coming weeks. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19

